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The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Tyler at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The Assembly was led in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Members present on a roll call were:  

Councilperson Fergot 
Councilperson Westover    

 Councilperson Viens  
Councilperson Morrison  
Supervisor Tyler  
 

Others present: 
Keven Severance, DPW Superintendent  
Catherine L. Simmer, Town Clerk 
Wayne Napper 

 
The newspaper ad announcing the Public Hearing was read aloud by the Town Clerk, 
 
SUPERVISOR TYLER:  The purpose of conducting this hearing is to propose a water 
and sewer rate increase for Westport Water District 1 and Sewer District 1 and Wadhams 
Water 3 and Sewer District 2. 

 Water District 1 will have no increase at this time. 
 Sewer District 1 will increase of $64.00 from $270.00 per year per unit to $334.00 

per year per unit with an O & M increase of $10.00 per customer account from 
$30.00 per year to $40.00 per year. 

 Wadhams Water District 3 will increase $100.00 per year from $300.00 per year 
not metered to $400.00 per year not metered. 

 Wadhams Sewer District 2 will increase $50.00 per year from $300.00 per year to 
$350.00 per year. 

 
Councilperson Fergot asked what testing is done on the water and sewer. 
 
Supervisor Tyler replied that the New York State Health Department requirements are 
met with the current testing. 
 
No further comment from the Board. 
 
No comment from the public. 
 
SUPERVISOR TYLER:  Closed the Public Hearing and called the Regular Town Board 
Meeting to commence at 6:12 pm. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted, 
 
Catherine L. Simmer, Town Clerk 
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